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Great job to these
boys who faced off
against the Burleson
Elks. They worked hard
all season & deserved
this spot! Next year will
our year!
Congratulations boys.

Our LWYA Cheerleaders competed at Eaton High School's
Cheerfest over the weekend:
6U took home Outstanding Tumbling
7u took home Best Routine
9U took home Outstanding Showmanship & the 1st place
trophy
10u took home Outstanding Stunts
Congratulations to all of our hard working cheerleaders,
coaches, parents, & volunteers!
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10U Football
Makes 2nd
Round
Playoffs

Cheerfest 9U Takes 1st Place!



ELECTION RESULTS
Board member elections were held in person on November 9th, 2022.

(from left to right)
President - Crystal Cantu
Treasurer (Interim) - Khris Bunkley
Public Relations - Michele Smiser
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(from left to right)
Football Commissioner - Steve Flores
Cheer Commissioner - April White
Asst Director #2 - Amber Flores
Asst Director #4 - Jose Padilla
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Cowboys Stadium

Red Zone Game

Your 7U Bullfrogs
Football team
along with the 7U
& 6U cheer
squads will be at
Dallas Cowboys
Stadium Sunday
Nov. 27th playing
and cheering at
the Dallas Red
Zone Games.
Please come out
and support us.

www.lwyasports.org

https://www.facebook.com/DallasRedZoneGames?__cft__[0]=AZX1-IzK2pc5zJJLOgdHMb1DtqZ7jl059xjARLFi_UyyfhlH2_zM4ZeY4JPPaNJ7JBl_a-mFESfCN1G8Jttrec3QC19zI1WpYp9nwcKy4WnFBvuk61GEO7mncxmTtdCe0sru_aYTVUNCfd9xIofkeNOWRdJJ9WvXAF8YZUsA1s8sEoLxBU30-wLLitVw43MQF2o&__tn__=-]K-R

